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Mole Valley Quilters
www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk


 	 DECEMBER 
Dear Members


Xmas is nearly and for me it means some last 
minute rushing as my family are coming home on 
Wednesday from Australia for 3 weeks. 


We had a fantastic workshop in November with 
Gail Lawther - thoroughly enjoyed by everyone, 
the sale at RGS went extremely well and raised 
very necessary funds for the group - Marie louise 
and Pam will give all the details on Thursday, and 
we have also got the Xmas party to look forward 
to this coming week!


Lots going on - and all those last minute projects 
to finish - I found myself making Dolly duvet and 
bed set this morning (inspired by some amazing 
ones that we received for the sale) I realised I was 
taking it a bit too seriously when started worrying 
that the duvet might not be warm enough. Oh 
dear!


Looking forward to seeing you on Thursday


Jane 


                              	         NEXT MEETING


                 	 	   You are invited

	 	 	 To


The MVQ Xmas Party


Games, show and tell, quizes and festive treats


The Old Barn Hall, Bookham


Arrive: 7.15 for 7.30 Start


http://www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


7 Dec 2023 - MVQ Xmas Party 


4 January 2024 - ZOOM MEETING - Sally Moss on the history of Welsh Costume


1 February 2024 - Afternoon Tea meeting (venue to be confirmed)


7 March 2024 - Kate Findlay talking about Appliqué Birds


22 March 2024 - workshop with Jane Byford  - subject to be confirmed nearer the time


MVQ sale at Royal Grammar School


This was a terrific success with over £400 
being made for the MVQ funds.


Marie louise and Pam will give further details 
at the meeting on Thursday


WORKSHOP WITH GAIL LAWTHER


This was a great success - everyone who 
attended enjoyed the day and some really 
extraordinary quilts were produced.


Some people chose to do wall hangings but 
several decided to make table runners and 
many are already finished and just waiting 
for Xmas. 


Those who are coming on Thursday to the 
Xmas party please bring them along to show 
others. 


A really great day! Thanks to the organisers.

IN HOUSE WORK SHOP


Following on from the extremely successful workshop with Gail several people asked if we could have 
some more all day sewing sessions for members, where we could tackle a project or just bring our own 
sewing and spend a me - day with good friends were we can learn from each other.


The committee is investigating if any halls are available in May and will get back with some proposed 
dates in the New Year


